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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

yvettepeifer@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Yvette Peifer 
<yvettepeifer@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Yvette Peifer 
Malabar, FL 32950 
yvettepeifer@gmail .com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jfowler46@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jonathan Fowler <jfowler46 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:00 AM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jonathan Fowler 
Orlando, FL 32802 
jfowler46@icloud.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

andrewstor@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andrew Storino 
<andrewstor@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean , affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Andrew Storino 
Sarasota, FL 34233 
andrewstor@hotmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sandyg449@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sandra Graham <sandyg449 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Graham 
Bonita Springs, FL 34134 
sandyg449@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mcook1670@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Cook <mcook1670 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good pay1ng local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Cook 
Spring Hill , FL 34610 
mcook 1670@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

a.junk.rangitsch@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andrew Rangitsch 
<a.junk. rangitsch@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Andrew Rangitsch 
Palm Bay, FL 32907 
a.junk.rangitsch@gmail.com 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ricky8852@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ricky Baumgartner <ricky8852 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ricky Baumgartner 
Inver Grove Heights, MN 55077 
ricky8852@yahoo.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mwassermann1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mogens Wassermann 
<mwassermann 1@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State :- Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mogens Wassermann 
Boca Raton, FL 33433 
mwassermann 1@yahoo.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: , 
Subject: 

David.ciaccia@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Ciaccia 
<David. ciaccia@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy, The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine, Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
David Ciaccia 
Tampa, FL 33602 
David.ciaccia@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

j.vetere@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Josh Vetere 
<j. vetere@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Josh Vetere 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33326 
j .vetere@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tyler.warnecke@everyactioncustom .com on behalf of Tyler Warnecke 
<tyler.warnecke@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Tyler Warnecke 
Lake Geneva, WI 53147 
tyler. warnecke@aol.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

don-woody@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of WOODY FRIESE <don­
woody@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
WOODY FRIESE 
Sarasota, FL 34240 
don-woody@hotmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mwiz07@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of courtney wisdom <mwiz07 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean , affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
courtney wisdom 
Ocoee, FL 34761 
mwiz07@netzero.com 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

trae@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Trae Greenlee <trae@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21 , 2020 7:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

If the utilities keep trying to push rules that harm the consumer then let's kick em out of florida and make power a 
consumer owned utilitiy. 
Texas has co ops and the right to choose who provides their energy needs, we need this in florida too. 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production , employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean , affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Trae Greenlee 
Pinellas Park, FL 33782 
trae@greenlee.cc 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

helenm9874@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michelle mirabal <helenm9874 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Michelle mirabal 
Sarasota, FL 34231 
helenm987 4@gmail.com 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

john@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Yost <john@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active-hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
John Yost 
Niceville, FL 32578 
john@yost-associates.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

toleneack@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Timothy Oleneack 
<toleneack@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

I do not live in Florida full time, but my mother does. In addition, climate change knows no boundaries of state or country. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Timothy Oleneack 
San Francisco, CA 94115 
toleneack@hotmaif.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rasals0408@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robert Savalli <rasals0408 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Savalli 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 
rasals0408@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ifoundmargar@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Darcy Watson 
<ifoundmargar@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Darcy Watson 
Mount Dora, FL 32757 
ifoundmargar@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cedouglass@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Chris Douglass 
<cedoug lass@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Chris Douglass 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33702 
cedouglass@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tri_guy777@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kevin Fischer <tri_guy777 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

Please do not side with giant corporations. Solar energy is clean, safe, and dependable. It gives power back to the grid 
at peak usage. Power companies want to have their cake and eat it too. They want help at peak power times, but want to 
steal energy rather than credit it. We already pay a usage fee to be connected to the grid. They want to line their pocket 
by using laws to steal energy. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean , affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Kevin Fischer 
Navarre, FL 32566 
tri_guy777@yahoo.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rodolfo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rodolfo Marrero 
<rodolfo@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Rodolfo Marrero 
Opa Locka, FL 33055 
rodolfo@rodolfomarrero.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

vgopalas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Venky Gopalaswamy 
<vgopalas@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Venky Gopalaswamy 
Pompano Beach, FL 33076 
vgopalas@yahoo.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mfmachado86@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Manuella Machado <mfmachado86 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Manuella Machado 
Safety Harbor, FL 34695 
mfmachado86@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

thundercamel@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mark Thiele 
<thundercamel@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown , 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mark Thiele 
Orlando, FL 32835 
thundercamel@gmail.com 

1 



Hon Wan 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

viperruels@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michel Ruel 
<viperruels@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Michel Ruel 
Jacksonville, FL 32246 
viperruels@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

bin442@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of JAMES HOUSE <bin442 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:57 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean , affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please 'protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
JAMES HOUSE 
Hollywood, FL 33019 
bin442@aol.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

yeomansk1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Katy Nice <yeomansk1 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Katy Nice 
Candler, NC 28715 
yeomansk1@gmail.com 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

d-frost@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dan Frost <d-frost@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in CLEAN solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with CLEAN, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many 
of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create 
even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine and paying out of their own pockets to 
make it possible. Florida citizens and customers overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy 
allowing compensation for the solar energy they generate and provide to the electricity grid . 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate CLEAN, solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dan Frost 
High Springs, FL 32643 
d-frost@juno.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

VictorRMartinez@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Victor Martinez 
<VictorRMartinez@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Victor Martinez 
Deltona, FL 32738 
VictorRMartinez@icloud.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

fulltimenuisance@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Shearer 
<fulltimenuisance@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
James Shearer 
Carlisle, PA 17015 
fulltimenuisance@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

thundercamel@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mark Thiele 
<thundercamel@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21 , 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mark Thiele 
Orlando, FL 32835 
thundercamel@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

VictorRMartinez@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Victor Martinez 
<VictorRMartinez@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Victor Martinez 
Deltona, FL 32738 
VictorRMartinez@icloud.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

feliomar@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Feliomar Dones 
<feliomar@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:57 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Let's not go backwards! What's interesting is TECO has solar farms popping up everywhere collecting free energy .... and 
you want to take customers rights away ????? Sounds a little communist. 

Sincerely, 
Feliomar Dones 
Apollo Beach, FL 33572 
feliomar@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lariannag2@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Laurie Stanton <lariannag2 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:57 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Laurie Stanton 
Grass Valley, CA 95949 
lariannag2@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jcharleslehmann@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Lehmann 
<jcharleslehmann@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:57 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown , 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. · 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
John Lehmann 
Jensen Beach, FL 34957 
jcharleslehmann@comcast.net 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

1m_r2d2@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Luis Lopez <lm_r2d2 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:57 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Luis Lopez 
Tampa, FL 33607 
lm_r2d2@hotmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

WHITTAKERRl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Richard Whittaker 
<WHITT AKER Rl@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:57 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As 'l{e struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Whittaker 
Seminole, FL 33772 
WHITT AKERRl@pcsb.org 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

teamnicolenegron@everyactioncustom .com on behalf of nicole negron 
<teamnicolenegron@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:57 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
nicole negron 
Cape Coral, FL 33991 
teamnicolenegron@gmail .com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

blackwellwe@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of William Blackwell 
<blackwellwe@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:57 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean , affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
William Blackwell 
Tampa, FL 33611 
blackwellwe@gmail.com 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Erin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Erin Shine <Erin@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1 :55 AM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

Dear Commissioners, 

In addition to the typical response below which I agree with , it is time that you allow millions of homeowners to be a part 
of, and benefit, of being able to use net metering. We all know the benefits of solar already, but this is about allowing 
people to participate in lowering their bills, helping the environment directly, and ultimately helping themselves to build 
wealth through solar savings. It is time that we allow the people, en masse, to benefit from net metering versus a few, 
already ultra-wealthy individuals. This just makes sense, and is good for the state ultimately. Please do not be swayed by 
the few rich and powerful influencers, but do what is right. 

As an example of this - we just did our first net-zero home renovation, where solar on the home roof covers enough power 
for both the house and one electric car. The goal was to affordably do an entire net-zero renovation that is both below the 
national average home price and the local average price, and we can achieve that only with net metered solar. 

Thank you for your time and critical attention to doing what's right, by the people. 

- Erin Shine 
Founder I AttainableHome.com 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Erin Shine 
Cape Coral, FL 33914 
Erin@AttainableHome.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jevorby1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of A Brovey <jevorby1 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 8:40 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean , affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
A Brovey 
Naples, FL 34104 
jevorby1@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mikeloos@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Loos 
<mikeloos@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:34 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

I have no doubt that we must quickly address global warming. 

But you on the other hand, if you disagree, you have doubts, but why would you play Russian roulette with you children's 
future, with the future of all our descendants generations to come, and with the Earth! Why take a chance on such an 
hugely enormous event! The consequences are so huge! Why in God's name would you risk it?! 

Sincerely, 
Michael Loos 
Clearwater, FL 33761 
mikeloos@aol.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

nmaragh@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Winston Maragh 
<nmaragh@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 8:16 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean , affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Winston Maragh 
Loxaha~hee, FL33470 
nmaragh@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sdooley2887@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stephanie Cummings <sdooley2887 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 8:29 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
I SUPPORT Solar Choice in the Sunshine State! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signal ing a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Stephanie Cummings 
Tampa, FL 33634 
sdooley2887@gmail.com 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Michael Murphy <Michael.Murphy.363013581@p2a.co> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 6:44 AM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Julie Brown, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 
to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 
employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 
country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 
at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 
uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 
and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 
metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
Michael Murphy 
724 Leland Dr 
Deltona, FL 32725 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Daniel Rivera <Daniel.Rivera.362918605@p2a.co> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:44 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Julie Brown, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 
to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 
employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 
country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 
at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 
uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 
and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 
metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
Daniel Rivera 
7925 Pleasant Pine Cir 
Winter Park, FL 32792 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mark Malowitz <Mark.Malowitz.362916643@p2a.co> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:33 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Julie Brown, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 

to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 

employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 

country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 

at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 

uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 

and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 

Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 

metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
Mark Malowitz 
332 
Davenport, FL 33837 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Larry Mitchell <Larry. Mitchell.362878376@p2a.co> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 5:49 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Julie Brown, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 
to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 
employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 
country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 
at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 
uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 
and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeo\.\ners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 

metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
Larry Mitchell 
8049 Bowery Dr 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 



From: 
Sent: 

Robert McLean <Robert.McLean.362873641@p2a.co> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 5:37 PM 

To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Julie Brown, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 

to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets . . 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 

employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 

country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 

at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 

uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 

and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 

Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 

metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
Robert McLean 
13 731 Riverpath Grove Dr 
Orlando, FL 32826 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jackqueline Odei <Jackqueline.Odei.362868322@p2a.co> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 5:27 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Julie Brov-.n, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 

to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 

employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 

country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 

at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 

uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 

and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 

Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 

metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
Jackqueline Odei 
4244 Covington St 
Orlando, FL 32811 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Brent Richter <Brent. Richter.362853715@p2a.co> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 4:51 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Julie Brown, 

Please leave residential net metering intact. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 
employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 
country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 
at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 
uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 
and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 
metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
Brent Richter 
116 Castellon Ct 
Davenport, FL 33837 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rudolphcorporative@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rodolfo Marrero 
<rudolphcorporative@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Rodolfo Marrero 
5381 NW 190th St Miami Gardens, FL 33055-5354 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ken@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ken McGurn <Ken@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21 , 2020 11 :59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ken McGurn 
201 SE 2nd Ave Gainesville, FL 32601-5811 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

caleb.dana@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Caleb Dana 
<caleb.dana@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

I urge the Florida PSC to maintain its current full 1 to 1 true net metering for residential, commercial, and industrial 

customers. Non solar customers do not "subsidize" solar customers. In fact, solar customers are subsidizing non-solar 

customers. These customers are not commercial power producers. They are no more than customers minimizing energy 

usage behind their meter such as installing energy efficient appliances. How is it fair that a customer that uses less 

energy is to be charged more for using less energy. Any excess power produced and returned to the grid is sold by the 

utility at retail price just down the grid. In fact such power addition adds benefits to the utility, saving the need for power 

production by the utility, power growth needs, grid power and power frequency stabilization, and significant environmental 

benefits of reduced pollution, power generation diversity, decentralization of power production, and American freedom. 

Utilities are supposed to serve the public desires and needs, not the other way around. Solar is less expensive; provides 

for more jobs, businesses, and industry; addresses climate change; and reduces pollution improving health and well 

being. The PSC should be requiring this of utilities, not bowing to utility pressure for increasing their profits. The PSC 

should be looking to the future. If utilities are serious about cost shifting and subsidizing, they should look to correcting 

their block rate structures. The PSC should be requiring utilities to address the inequities of block rates rather than a false 

concern for non-solar customers supposedly subsidizing solar customers. Thus I request and urge the Florida PSC to 

open a docket for investigating the inequities of block power cost rates of the utilities to see who is really subsiding who. It 

is time that the need for socialized monopolistic power utilities be evaluated. Free enterprise capitalism may now or soon 

be able to meet our needs. Considering advances in smart technologies, Al, IT, and interconnected grids, utilities can 

now be broken up and sold to competitive entities which can reduce costs to customers while still providing dependability. 

I urge the Florida PSC to open a docket to evaluate options for converting socialized power monopolies to privatized 

power companies. 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Caleb Dana 
Madison, MS 39110 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dbrooksjr62@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Don Collins <dbrooksjr62 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Don Collins 
5090 Great Oak Ln Sanford, FL 32771-8341 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cam.hmm_ 14@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Christine Mueller <cam.hmm_ 14 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 7:57 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Christine Mueller 
2042 Australia Way W Clearwater, FL 33763-3654 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

shimjo2001@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jo Shim <shimjo2001 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21 , 2020 7:56 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jo Shim 
4010 Dakota Ave Cocoa, FL 32926-3640 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bill Stokes <Bill.Stokes.13369035@p2a.co> 
Monday, September 21 , 2020 5:14 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 

the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 

unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 

Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 

As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 

storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Bill Stokes 
301 2nd StN 
St. Petersburg, FL 33701 




